
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

July 9, 2024 

Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

RE:  Third Quarter 2024 Revisions to Exhibit 3: Program Details 
Dockets UE-230892 and UG-230893 

Dear Director Killip: 

Consistent with requirements outlined in WAC 480-109-100(1)(a)(iv) and WAC 480-07-
140(5) Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) provides an electronic version of its third quarter 
2024 Exhibit 3: Program Details updates and revisions. This twenty-sixth version 
replaces version twenty-five.   

Highlights of key revisions include: 

• Updated incentives to encourage participation in numerous programs.
• New and updated measures that were not yet available at the time of the original

BCP filing.
• Updated Net Metering language to align with Schedule 150 (Net Metering

Services for Customer-Generator Systems) revisions.

Consistent with WAC 480-109-110(3), PSE provided an electronic version of the mark-
up version of Exhibit 3 to its Conservation Resource Advisory Group (“CRAG”) on 
June 6, 2024. 

Please contact Gilbert Archuleta at (425) 457-5648 for questions about this submittal. If 
you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3051.  

Sincerely, 
/s/ Wendy Gerlitz  
Wendy Gerlitz 
Director, Regulatory Policy 
Puget Sound Energy  
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
 Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
425-462-3051 / Wendy.Gerlitz@pse.com
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July 9, 2024 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 
 
cc:  Tad O’Neill, Public Counsel 
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachment: 
Exhibit 3: Program Details 2024 Q3 Update 
 


